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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

Tarras Talk

Use the QR code 
to go directly to 
the survey! Or 
Browse to the 
link below, or you 
can pop into the 
Store and get a 
paper copy

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

A BIG Thank you to the Tarras Cafe for providing some amazing treats for our Pink 
Afternoon Tea! A lovely afternoon had by all and we raised $185 for the Breast 

Cancer Foundation. If you haven’t checked your breasts for lumps lately, take a few 
minutes and do it today! It might just save your life!

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

NEXT MEETING:-
Our next meeting  is a sewing day to make cushions and 
turbans for breast cancer patients.

Please bring what you can to help –

sewing machine or overlocker, scissors, power 
board, extension cords.

Wednesday 15 June    10 am at the Tarras Hall

Everyone welcome

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDAR:-

 June 15th, 
July 6th - AGM, 

August 17th, 
September 21st
October 19th, 

November 16th, December - TBC



Malo e lei lei

The students have had a very busy month in May : Ice Skating, Rippa Rugby, Soccer, Road Safety Week, 
Sign Language Week, Pink Shirt Day, National Simultaneous Storytime, National Young Leaders Camp and 
school photos!  The students are also working hard learning songs and musical instruments for the 
upcoming show - “The music makes the sheep go to sleep”.

A big thank you to the following firms for supporting us through Southfuels “Fuels for Schools” 
programme.  Our library is filling up with amazing New Zealand books through the literacy package.  We 
are also hoping to get a new wireless microphone and speaker set in this round.

Tarras Farm Limited Partnership
Duncan Earthworks Ltd

Cheeki Cherries - Ripponvale
Clutha Plains Trust

Molyneux Farm
GR Goodger & Co
Cluden Station

Kotiti Ltd
M&J McCaughan

Geordie Hill Station Limited
Lindis Peaks Farming Limited

Nine Mile Pastoral Limited
RJ Johnston Contracting

Malvern Downs Ltd
Tarras Downs Ltd

Out the Gate Farming Limited
Bendigo Pastoral Partnership

We have recently secured some funding through Toimata Foundation, One Billion Trees Programme and 
Te Uru Rākau NZ Forest Service (TURNZFS) to support the ecological restoration work that schools do on 
their grounds and in their communities.  It is hoped that the $375 from this will support the purchase of a 
tunnel house to grow native plants to potentially plant on school grounds or sell to local landowners.

Pine cones for sale on the produce stand - $5 a bag.  All current donations will be going towards 
upgrading the irrigation system on the school gardens so students can grow bigger and better 
vegetables and flowers in the future. 

Thank you to all community members who donated their swimming pool key deposit to school to support 
the continued costs of running the pool.  

If you have a 4 year old at home who would like to see what school is about, contact 
principal@tarras.school.nz to find out about school visits.  We are also happy for students to join us at 
any point on their school journey between Years 0 and 8.

Hei konā mai 
Rachelle
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka
Search Tarras School

Tarras Talk Announcements
❖ Kim and Nic Richards on the arrival of Digby George on 2nd May. They live in Hyde.  

Third grandchild for Sue and Dave Trevathan. 
❖ Congratulations-Anna and Richard Ash on Thomas George’s arrival on 4th March 

weighing 10lb 2 oz. They live in Marton.  Second Grandchild for Anne and Beau 
Trevathan. 

Please let us know if you would like a birthday, event or announcement celebrated here! tarrastalk@gmail.com  

 
Recycle Right – Plastics

 
·        Only plastics numbered 1,2 & 5.

·        Rinse to clean your plastics.

·        Remove all lids, trigger sprays or 

pumps.

·        Meat trays or punnets are not 

accepted.

Book Club

Be World Famous in Tarras!

Capture the essence of Tarras in a 
photo.

 
Sustainable Tarras is wanting photos for 

the 2023 Essence of Tarras Calendar.
Stunning landscapes, people at work, 

wildlife or just downright quirky.

Photos need to be in landscape format 
and high resolution.

          Email to: billee@xtra.co.nz

Tarras Recreation Committee

If you attended the 2022 ANZAC service 
the recreation committee is looking for 
feedback to make any changes for 2023.

If you have any suggestions please share 
this via email with us - 
tarrasrecreation@gmail.com

Thank You

Wanted:
Old Carpet for around trees.
Ph: Billee, 027 417 5740
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